
 

4/9/18 minutes  

 

Minutes of Town of Larkspur Planning Commission: 4/9/2018 

Regular Planning Commission (PC) meeting was called to order at 2:08 pm by Janet Been the Larkspur Town Hall 
Annex.  

Roll Call 

Present: Members: Janet Been, William Lucero, Joe Jeske, and Associate Member: Marvin Cardenas  

Absent: Florence Burch, Danette Burch, Chad Milan 

Also present were Mayor Been and Gary Abel  

 

In reviewing the minutes of the last meeting discussion on snipe sign placement, size and intent continued.  
Discussion was made on utilizing “Been Corner” to create an organized placement of snipe signs. Everyone was 
encouraged to attend the meeting on May 5th with the Council.  

Motion to approve minutes of 3/12/18, was made by William Lucero and seconded by Janet Been. Roll Call vote 
2/0/2  (Joe Jeske and Marvin Cardenas abstained)       

 

Landscaping standards were deferred to the next meeting.    

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 2:54 PM was made by Janet Been and seconded by Joe Jeske.  Voice vote 4/0 

 

 

 


